
 

 

             21st June 2024 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Training Day on Monday 
School will be closed for a training day on Monday 24th June and will re-open as normal on Tuesday 25th June.  
 
Slapped Cheek 
There have been several cases of slapped cheek in school in the past week. This is notifiable to you as it can be 
dangerous for pregnant women and people with a low immune system. So please let us know if your child has 
slapped cheek.  
 
Moving Up Day 
Transition Days for Year 6 children who are going to Wellfield in September will take place on Wednesday 3rd & 
Thursday 4th July. On this day children in Year 2 classes 5 & 6 will go to Moor Lane to spend the day in Year 3. All 
other year groups with also move up to their new classes.  Your child will be notified next week of the class  
they will be going into. 
 
Year 6 Presentation events 
We will be holding our Year 6 presentation events over 2 dates this year; due to Health & Safety we are not able  
to safely accommodate all of the children from Classes 13 & 14 & their parents in the hall.  The events will 
therefore take place on: Wednesday 17th July & Thursday 18th July at 4.30-5.30 
 
Children will be allocated 2 tickets for the presentation, unless more are required due to individual family 
circumstances please speak to me.  
 
Money into School 
Please do not send money into school with your child. If you do need to do so, this must be in an envelope and 
passed to your child’s Class Teacher. 
 
Spare Clothing 
Can you please return any spare clothing your child may have been given to take home from school. Supplies of 
underwear and socks are running low. 
 
Summer Fayre 
Our Summer Fayre will take place on Tuesday 16th July, morning at Church Street and afternoon at Moor Lane.  
If you have any toiletries, chocolate, sweets or bottles for our tombola and raffle these will be gratefully accepted. 
Also if anyone is able to get donations from their place of work for the fayre this would also be gratefully accepted.  
 
Regards 

Marie-Louise Binks 

Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher  


